LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW

COUNCIL MEETING
-
  


4 JULY 2013 

QUESTION WITH NOTICE 

A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chairman of any Committee.

Questioner:

Matthew Lloyd
Asked of:
Councillor Thaya Idaikkadar (Leader of the Council and Portfolio Holder for Business Transformation & Communications,   Finance,   Performance, Customer Services & Corporate Services, Property & Major Contracts) 

	Question:  “Harrow is experiencing a housing crisis. The inaction of the previous administration and the lack of infrastructure funding announced in the latest Spending Review has left Harrow's young people with high rents and very limited places to live in their home borough. Given this is the case, will you condemn the previous council administration for their lack of action and call on the government to follow Labour's infrastructure investment programme to provide the vital housing needed for Harrow residents.'



